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Mrs M Cleave
 Bower Grove School
Head Teacher
 Fant Lane


 Maidstone

01622 726773
 ME16 8NL

www.bower-grove.kent.sch.uk
9th December 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

Thank you all very much for your support at the Christmas fair on Wednesday 7th December.  We are delighted with the number of people who were able to attend and enjoy all the activities.  We are pleased to announce that the fair raised £3,791.46.
Next week is our last week of term with lots of activities for the children to look forward to.  Your help in reminding pupils about each day is gratefully appreciated:

Monday 12th December:  Key stage one production:  Please arrive no later than 1.30pm.  There will be limited parking available onsite.  Please make sure you have returned the reply slip so we know how many seats you require.

Tuesday 13th December:  We will be opening our Secrets Room. Children can bring in money for them to select a present, have it gift wrapped and labelled for their families.  Presents will be £1 each.  Pupils are allowed to spend a maximum of £5.00 for 5 gifts.
Tuesday 13th December:  Key stage two production: ‘No one Wraps Like an Elf’. Please arrive no later than 1.20pm.  There will be limited parking available onsite.  Please make sure you have returned the reply slip so we know how many seats you require.

Wednesday 14th December:  School Christmas Lunch.  If your child would like to order Christmas lunch please pay £2.30 on parent pay as soon as possible. Children are encouraged to wear Christmas Jumpers fort his event.

Thursday 15th December:  Christmas Parties:  all the children will be taking part in their parties in the afternoon

Friday 16th December:  Christmas Extravaganza concert:  we look forward to enjoying a range of singing, dancing and pantomime with the whole school.

Group A Streptococcus (GAS) /Scarlet Fever

We have received a number of calls from parents / carers regarding this bacterium which is causing some people to have infections.  It is really important to be aware of the signs and symptoms of this disease which are:

· High fever

· Severe muscle aches

· Localised muscle tenderness

· Redness at the site of a wound

If your child becomes unwell you should contact your GP practice or call NHS 111 to seek advice and they should stay off school until they are better.  Please find some guidance attached.

We wish you a very merry Christmas and look forward to welcoming all the pupils back on Tuesday 3rd January 2022. 

Yours sincerely,

[image: image2.jpg]



Mrs M Cleave

Headteacher

